

2022-03-21 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

1. [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
2. [Olivier Smith](#)
3. [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)
4. [Sandra Jackson](#)

Agenda

Minutes

March Developer Event Followup

- Notes: [2022 LFN DTF Workshop Topics](#)
- Action Items: [2022 LFN DTF Workshop March Action Items](#)
- Folks are still working processing the sessions, ideally we likely need a follow up session to chase down the action items and make sure the outcomes are assigned and have champions.
 - Can the program committee meet 1 or 2 more times to tackle this?
- CNCF Follow up:
 - Doodle poll for the next session: <https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/QbYwKIAe>
 - Feedback to CNCF from Anuket RA2: <https://wiki.anuket.io/display/HOME/2022/03/01/Analysis+of+CNCf+CNF+Testsuite+tests+for+RA2>

2022.r1 Release

- Branch for 2022.r1 development: <https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/tree/release.2022.r1>
 - Basic folder structure, the beginnings of the readme file.
- Anuket release is upcoming, which will be pointed to by this release.
- For ONAP, [Lincoln Lavoie](#) will start a conversation with [Yan Yang](#) to understand the current testing that could / should be referenced for the 2022.r1 badge.
- Developer guidelines
 - [Lincoln Lavoie](#) has a branch underway to create a simple developer's doc to help people in getting started with the development / release process for badges, etc.
 - Aiming to get this up for review by the end of this week.

Any other business

- Next Meeting: March 28, 2022
- Upcoming CVC leadership elections in April, 2022.
- Need to review the feedback document from Oliver at the next week.